



14th June 2019

Headteacher: Mr W N Jenkins Tel: 01326 572685

Fax: 01326 572183 Church Hill, Helston, Cornwall. TR13 8NR Email: enquiries@helston.cornwall.sch.uk

www.helston.cornwall.sch.uk

Dear Parent/Carer

Cornwall Pop Up Pride Bus - 21st June 2019

On Friday 21st June, the Cornwall Pop Up Pride bus will be visiting the College as part of the countywide celebrations of the 50th Anniversary of Stonewall Pride. The bus will be at the College between 11.00am and 11.40am, and will raise awareness about some of the issues and the support available in Cornwall.

To fit in with our PSHE programme, we will be giving Year 10 students the opportunity to visit the bus during Period 2 lessons. The event involves Pirate FM and will also include representatives from health and youth groups, who will be available to talk to people on the day.

If you have any questions about the event, then please do not hesitate to contact me.

Kind regards

Mr D Lewis Assistant Headteacher

